
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 

God has called us to be His witnesses.  
What is a witness?  It is a person who 
says, “I saw this happen!”  And so our 
testimony is “Christ was murdered by 
our hostility to God.  We are guilty.  
Christ was dead, but He is now risen 
and has come to us, the guilty people, 
to say that we are forgiven and that 
we must give all we have and are to 
serve Him.  Christ has sent us the Spirit 
so that we shall never be tired 
anymore of serving Him…so we can 
receive ‘power from on high’ and 
praise Him in a new heavenly prayer 
language!  Because of what he has 
done for us and continues to do in and 
through us, we freely give to Him all 
our love, our money, our time, our 
energy and our future.  This is what 
happened to us.  This is our 
testimony”.  We are His witnesses. 

Valley Church… 
                    There’s a place for you!       

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Equipped in the Spirit…Equipped in the Word 
Going everywhere…meeting needs in Jesus Name  
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen Scott  will be 
speaking.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children under 3 
years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is unsupervised 
during the 9 am service – Parents are asked to stay with their children.)  
Nursery facilities available to mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us for 
coffee on the patio after the service today…a great chance to 
meet a new friend.  

 
INTERNATIONAL NIGHT – Today at 5 pm – Don’t miss it!! 

 

This week… 
 
Monday night ESL classes (English as a Second Language) will 
resume in September. 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of the 
Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray each 
week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed prayer 
card. The group also appreciates hearing about your answers to 
prayer!  
 
SOULTREK  FOR YOUTH will resume in the fall.  Contact Tim Shaw 
at 604-980-0307 or tim@valleychurch.ca details about summer 
activities. 
 
SUMMER IN THE CITY – Starting July 8th on Wednesday evenings at 
7:30 pm over the summer we will be doing a midweek series called 
in the lower auditorium. The coffee pot will be on…the worship will 
be vibrant…the teaching will be inspiring – It’s the place to be 
throughout the summer on a Wednesday evening! 
 
Ladies Morning Out on Thursday mornings will resume in 
September.  We’ll keep you posted! 
 
Young Adults Group – Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church. 
For info, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a call at 778-689-4636 or 
contact them at  simonbodlack@gmail.com  
 

Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact Jorge & 
Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some new 
information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church Connection 
Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. You’ll find the 
cards  in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NO PARKING!  A reminder not to park in the Blue Shore 
parking spaces OR any of the RESERVED 24 HOUR spots -  
If you do, you may be towed. 

 
Send in your photos!  Please share some of your special 
moments with us by emailing us your favorite family 
photos to  use in the bulletin.   
 
PLEASE DO NOT BRING ANY BOOK DONATIONS TO THE LIBRARY!  
We appreciate your generosity but we are full to the brim! 
 
The Carrall Street Mission is in need of the following for one of their 
worship teams – female vocalist, bass player, keyboard and acoustic 
guitar.  For info, contact Ian Smythe at 604-313-9827. 
 
Do you have chores you don’t want to do?  There are youth that are 
willing to work to raise money for the youth missions trip.  Contact Mel 
or Tim at 604-980-0307. 
 
Online donations at Valley Church are 
now possible – You can give your offering 
online through PayPal.  Go to the bottom of 
our web page at www.valleychurch.ca and 
click on the PayPal button. 
 
Photos on front – Clockwise from top left… The Spanish Group Retreat 
on Keats Island in May:  the Canada Day Band after doing a great job in 
the parade last week; Simon & Sophie Joseph with daughter, Jayne and 
granddaughter, Thalia, on Canada Day.  

VBS - THAILAND TREK – July 13th – 17th  You can register your            

children online at www.valleychurch.ca   A reminder                                                      

that volunteers also have to register! 
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